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April 6, 2021 

 
Hi everyone!  
 
Next week, be on the lookout for a special April edition of the April SmartStart e-newsletter for 
information on all the teams competing in the National LifeSmarts Championship and how you can 
tune in for the semi-final and final matches for both 2020 and 2021! 
 
April is National Volunteer Month 
We extend a heartfelt thank you to all the tremendous volunteers who help us in LifeSmarts by 
serving as coaches, state coordinators, expert judges, mentors, and donors. Interested in serving as 
a volunteer? Reach out to us! 
 
State Coordinators needed 
We are currently looking for LifeSmarts State Coordinators in several states. We would love to have 
your experience and help to grow LifeSmarts! Click here to learn more. 
 
Coaches: Win an Amazon gift card! 
We want to keep improving the LifeSmarts experience for our coaches. Please take five minutes to 
complete the end-of-year coach survey. All coaches who submit their name, email, and a quote 
about LifeSmarts will be entered to win a $25 Amazon gift card! Deadline to complete the survey is 
April 30, 2021. 
 
Earn $100 for an OTC medicine safety infographic 
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LifeSmarts students and teams have the chance to win prizes for creating informative infographics 
about Over-the-Counter (OTC) medicine safety. Up to 10 $100 cash awards will be made to JV and 
Varsity students or teams who submit winning infographics by May 31. See complete details. 
 
 
Until next week, 
 
—The LifeSmarts Team 
 
 

 

  
   

LifeSmarts.org  

 

 

This email was sent to cherylv@nclnet.org. To stop receiving emails, click here. 
National Consumers League, 1701 K Street, NW, Suite 1200, Washington, DC 20006, United States 

 

   

 


